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MONDAY 6th          
• BANK HOLIDAY – No School 

___________________________________ 

TUESDAY 7th  
• Private Drumming lessons, pm  

• Forest School – Reception, am  
After School Clubs 

Goal Getters for Foxes & Owls  

Drawing with Mrs Langdon  

 
 

WEDNESDAY 8th  
• Open the Book 

• Rock Steady Lessons, am  

• Swimming Lessons, pm – Y1, Y2, Y4 & Y5 

• Forest School – Year 6, pm  
After School Clubs  

Running (R – Y5) with Mrs Brown  

 
 

THURSDAY 9th  
• Forest School – Year 2, pm  

After School Club 

Brumble Rumble with Mr Lovelass  

 
 

FRIDAY 10th  
• Whole school & Y6 leavers photos, pm  

• Ice lolly sale in park & play after school  
After School Club 

Choir with Mrs Brayley 

 

Life, Love & 

Learning to  

the Full 
 

WEEK COMMENCING 
Monday 6th May 2024 

 

                     BLUE DINNER MENU 

 

WEEKLY 
NEWS 

THURSDAY 2ND MAY 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

You will have received a curriculum 

newsletter for your child’s class last 

week which details the learning your 

child will be doing this term.  The 

Squirrel and Hedgehog class will be 

exploring castles through UK history where they will 

invade the castle’s mighty walls, shoot a projectile with an 

archer’s aim, head across the drawbridge, over the moat 

and up to the top of the tower.   

The Fox and Owl class will also be 

studying an historical topic this 

term – ‘Groundbreaking Greeks’ 

where they will gain an 

understanding of where and 

when some key events during 

the ancient Greek period took 

place as well as gather evidence about the 

ancient Greek Olympics and make 

comparisons between the ancient Games and the modern 

Olympics.   

As always, the children’s learning will be supported by 

trips and visits so please keep an eye out for details of 

these in each newsletter.   

In our commitment to 

inclusivity, TEAM Multi 

Academy Trust recently 

held interviews for a new 

Director of Inclusion.  The 

candidates had a gruelling 

day being interviewed, giving presentations and being 

grilled by children.  The successful candidate will lead and 

enhance our SEND provision so that we can better meet our commitment to providing an 

excellent education where all children achieve their fullest potential.   
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Our attendance rate this academic year stands at 95%, a figure 

we are very proud of. Education is a fundamental right, and it is 

crucial that all children have full access to learning 

opportunities. If you are facing challenges that prevent regular 

attendance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best wishes,  

Corrinne Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th  

May 

 

Bank  

Holiday 

 

NO  

SCHOOL 
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School Council News 

Ice lolly Fridays are back for Summer!! 

Tomorrow – Friday, 3rd May; The School Council will be 

selling ice lollies, from the park & play after school 

every Friday until the end of term. 

50p per Lolly 

        (Please make sure you have correct cash) 

REMINDER - Owl & Fox Class Request 

Please can each child bring in an empty, clean 2L 

bottle for an art project - by next Friday, 3rd May.   

Thank you in advance,  

Miss Smith & Mrs Langdon 

 

DATE CHANGE   

Whole Schools Photos and Year 6 leavers photos 

will take place on Fri, 10th May now instead of Wed, 

19th June due to a planned TEAM event! 
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Find Us On 

WEBSITE:  

www.umberleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Facebook: @Umberleigh Academy 

Email: admin@umberleigh-

primary.devon.sch.uk 
The School Office 

Emails are only monitored between 8.30am and 

12.30pm.  If you need to speak to someone 

urgently, please call the school number: - 01769 

540362.  If no one answers, please leave a 

message and someone will contact you as soon 

as they can. 

Breakfast Club  

Please book in advance by 12pm every Friday for following 

week! 

Time: - 7.45am – 8.45am 

£4.00 per child 

Payments will be added to your Arbor account 

Club Leaders 

Monday, Tuesdays, Thursdays & Fridays - Mrs Burridge 

Wednesday – Mrs Down 

http://www.umberleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk/
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2023/2024 

 
Please look out for further details of the following events which have been scheduled. 

These dates are an indication of what is to come, but may be subject to change as the term progresses and the need arises. 

Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th May Year 3 & 4 Wildside Residential 
Sunday 19th – Friday 24th May Year 6 Adventure Bude Residential 
21st May Cricket Festival for Foxes at South Molton Community College, 1pm – 2.45pm  
27th – 31st May HALF TERM  
3rd June NON-PUPIL DAY – No School  
18th June Sports Day, 2pm  
19th June TEAM Cross County Event at High Bick for Owls & Foxes  
20th June Hedgehogs & Year 3’s Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
27th June Owls & Year 4’s Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
4th July Squirrels Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
5th July Owls & Foxes Music Mix Festival at Bridwell Park  
11th July  E-Safety Day  
19th July Leavers Assembly  
23rd July LAST DAY OF TERM  
24th July NON-PUPIL DAY 
25th July NON-PUPIL DAY 
26th July  NON-PUPIL DAY 
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